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On September 20, 2014, the school community celebrated the 55th Anniversary and All Alumni Reunion with 
gratitude and enthusiasm.  The 4:30 liturgy overflowed with happy school families, alumni and alumni parents, 
teachers past and present, and supportive parishioners.  A school open house and a party in Mackin Hall 
followed.  Many memories were shared and created throughout the evening.  Our sincere appreciation goes out 
to all of the volunteers and donors who made this celebration possible!  Happy 55th to St. Eugene School! 

These photos and many more from the celebration can be viewed and purchased online.  Go to shop.vipis.com/
steugene and enter the password VIP.  Next click on the 2014-15 Galleries, click on the 55th Anniversary 
Candids or Portraits, and enter the password Panthers.  Enjoy! 
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A Message from our Principal 

 
St. Eugene School is blessed to celebrate 55 years of Catholic education. This milestone 
allows us the opportunity to reminisce, celebrate our history, and look to the future with 
renewed hope and vision. 
 
In preparing for our 55th celebration, I had the opportunity to uncover some fun facts 
about the early days of our school.  We of course need to start with the fact that St. 

Eugene Congregation celebrated its first parish Mass on July 14, 1957.  Groundbreaking for the church and 
school took place on June 1, 1958.  The school opened its doors in the fall of 1959.   
 
The Sisters of Mercy were the founding sisters of our school.  There were four sisters assigned to St. Eugene 
and they lived in what is now the library and computer lab.  The Mercy sisters in the early years were 
partially cloistered and not allowed to leave the premises.  They were separated from the lay faculty during 
the lunch hour by a sliding door.  
 
The original wing of the school had eight classrooms.  Students attended daily Mass.  The well-known 
children’s clothing designer, Florence Eiseman, designed the upper level girls’ uniform. In the 1960s and 
1970s, a full scale library opened, a gifted and talented program began, and a learning disabilities center was 
established. Enrollment peaked in 1975 with 446 students in grades 1-8. In the 1980s, increased resources 
and space were devoted to art and science departments, and a technology department began. 
 
Now let’s fast forward to St. Eugene School today.  With the changing demographics we currently are a school 
with one class per grade, but we offer K3, K4, and K5 through 8th grade.  We serve students from a wider 
geographic area and our make-up is 27% non-white.  Our student body is 92% Catholic.  
 
Students receive iPads starting in 6th grade.  Technology is a tool infused throughout the curriculum and 
throughout the day.  We are transforming the way we educate and are proud to have been awarded 
Exemplary Recognition by the Archdiocese of Milwaukee for our innovative 1:1 iPad program.   
 
Our Catholic identity remains central to our school.  Students attend weekly liturgies, pray daily, and religion 
class is taught by the classroom teachers and supported with visits from our priests. Our graduates go on to 
Catholic and public high schools, are on the honor rolls, and become valedictorians, salutatorians, and 
college scholarship recipients. 
 
We are continuing the proud legacy that began 55 years ago and we are grateful to stand on the shoulders of 
all of our alumni.  Looking to the future, St. Eugene School is committed to fulfilling its mission in order to 
provide many more years of educating young Catholic students.  Thank you alumni for passing on to us what 
it means to be St. Eugene School! 
 
 
Rebecca Jones, Principal  
 

St. Eugene School Mission 
Within a Catholic community, St. Eugene School helps children grow in faith, character, and service, builds a 

foundation of academic excellence, and promotes the development of the whole child.  

 
 
 

Check out the St. Eugene School page on Facebook!   
Go to our website (www.steugeneschool.com) and look for the Facebook link at the bottom of the page.   

Then “Like” and follow us to receive future updates and “throwback Thursday” photos. 

http://www.steugeneschool.com/
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St. Eugene School Graduation  
Class of 2014 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Back row: Associate Pastor Fr. Jacob Strand, Benjamin Andres, George Wong, Andrew Heidenrich, Michael Vecitis,  
D’Anna Ferrici, and Pastor Fr. Jerry Herda. Third row: Leah Weiler, Michaela Mickschl, John Hudak, Alex Arisso, Joshua Schaeffer,  
Jack Riesen, Max Wiberg, and Jane Hudson.  Second row: Principal Rebecca Jones, Douglas Gatford, Emmy Wolfe, Anna Boemer,  

Elizabeth Sullivan, Isabel Ullrich, Caroline Marowski, Nolan Kozinski, and 8th Grade Teacher Karen Prendergast.  
Front row: Olivia Taylor, Jessica Nsubuga, Kelly LeTart, and Sophia Salvat 

 
Excited graduates, proud teachers, and beaming parents and friends filled the pews for the Baccalau-
reate Mass and Graduation on June 6, 2014.  Following their final Mass as classmates, the graduates 
received awards and diplomas, and then celebrated with a catered dinner in Mackin Hall. The speech-
es, class video, and memory books provoked laughter and sentimental tears as all reminisced about 
their years together at St. Eugene School.  The graduates now carry the spirit of St. Eugene with them 
to their high schools, Divine Savior Holy Angels, Dominican, Marquette, Nathan Hale, and Nicolet.   
 
VALEDICTORIAN AWARD   Ben Andres 
Presented to the student with the best overall GPA from the seventh and eighth grade years. 
 
MACKIN AWARD   Leah Weiler and Michael Vecitis 
Presented in honor of Fr. Mackin, founding pastor of St. Eugene.  The recipients best demonstrate pos-
itive attributes in academic effort, athletic skill, and overall attitude. 
 
FR. KROLL AWARD   Nolan Kozinski 
Presented in honor of Fr. Robert Kroll, SJ, a 1979 graduate of St. Eugene School.  Presented to the stu-
dent who best exhibits respect for our Catholic heritage, takes an active role in the parish through 
service to others, and exemplifies Christian values. 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS SCHOLARSHIP   Michael Vecitis 
Provided to a graduate attending a Catholic high school, and recognizing service to the grade school, 
leadership, character, and academic achievement. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS AND GOOD LUCK TO THE ST. EUGENE CLASS OF 2014! 
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55th Anniversary Celebration and All Alumni Reunion 
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MACKIN SOCIETY 
$5,000 and above 
John & Kari Barrett 
Mike & Nancy Carter 
William & Connie Carter 
Ray & Dawne Manista 

PARTNERS FOR 
EXCELLENCE 
$2,500 to $4,999 
Anonymous 
Noah & Jeannie Fenceroy 
Perry & Kate Gould 
Paul & Susan Keyser 
John & Brenda Manning 
Kenneth & Maureen Manning 

PRINCIPAL'S CIRCLE 
$1,000 to $2,499 
Anonymous Challenge Grant 
Robert & Lee Bradley 
David & Kathleen Denton 
Harry & Barbara Desmond 
Mary E. Lacy 
Tim & Susie Nettesheim 
John & Nicole Pienkos 
Jeffrey & Darlene Villwock 
St. Eugene Home & School 
 
In memory of Mary Jane Klinger 
The Feldmann Family 
 
BLACK & GOLD CLUB 
$500 to $999 
Austin & Martha Boyle 
Brian & Bernadette Gauss 
Robert & Mary Jane Denton 
Gordy & Sarah Hammill 
Fr. Jerry Herda 
Jane Hudson 
Leander & Susan Jennings 
Kevin & Brenda Kozinski 
John & Martha Laubach 
Jeff & Liz Mark 
Christopher & Ellie Okunseri 
Paul & Sandra Radice 
Ken & Beth Rouse 
Thomas Russell 
Frank & Janet Shibilski 
Jim & Peggy Stebnicki 
Bob & Ginny Stoffel 
Joe & Tami Sweeney 
Joe & Patricia Ullrich 
Jay Varner 
James & Val Wawrzyn 
In Memory of Tom & Joe Butscher 
Mary Anne Butscher 
In Memory of Tim Stark 
Ron & Pat Santilli 
 

PANTHER PARTNERS 
$250 to $499 
Anonymous 
David & Katie Andres 
Kevin & Lizanne Armstrong 
Jim & Kristin Bremenkamp 
Hal & Chris Buell 
Mike & Kristy Drehobl 
Jim & Carol Lee Ferrero 
Daniel & Marybeth Gabler 
John & Jeanne Hoff 
John & Marie Laubach 
Michael Nettesheim 
The North Family 
Ed & Allene Ricker 
Michael Taylor & Ann Setterlun 
Scott VanWhy 
Joe & Christine Vopal 
Robert & Denise Weiler 
In Memory of Gordon F. Meitner 
Thomas & Susan Meitner 
In Memory of Charlotte Curran 
Sharon Webster 

FRIENDS OF SES 
$100 to $249 
Luis & Anne Arisso 
Tom & Barbara Bailey 
Pedro & Yovana Banda 
Doug & Debra Barzyk 
Jeannette Berbaum 
Tony & Deb Bonfiglio 
Edward & Diane Braza 
Halsey & Christine Buell 
Steve Desmond 
Ralph Drees 
Robert & Nancy Fetherston 
Thomas Greguska 
Patrick & April Haverty 
Thomas & Susanne Holsen 
Joseph & Nancy Janik 
Joe & Kelly Jones 
Nick & Mary Kees 
Dave & Tina Keuler 
Colleen Kobe 
Mark & Jennifer Kopetsky 
Roseann Lachenmann 
Todd & Nichole Lecher 
Betsy Longrie  
Anthony & Ruth Lucas 
Paul & Molly Manning 
Marc & Christine Melloch 
Dan & Kate Meyer 
Brian & Ana Cecilia Miceli 
Douglas & Tanya Mortola 
Beth Mulcahy Elardo 
Paula Nelson-Hooker 
Duffy & Sara O’Neil 
Jeff Padovano 
Barbara Pelton 
John Pozorski 

John & Denise Richmond 
Mary Anne Sadler 
Barbara Sadler 
Mike & Mary Shutters 
John & Margaret Slattery 
Al & Martha Staral 
Bob & Alice Streicher 
Sasha Timmerman 
Michael Vebber 
Arnis & Shelley Vecitis 
Joe & Christine Vopal 
Whyte Lights 
Robert & Peggy Williams 
Agnes Wilson 
In Memory of Father Mackin 
Ted & Lynne Moreau 
In Honor of the SES Staff  
Joseph & Patricia Zancanaro 
In Honor of SES Teachers 
Dale & Manon Gatford 
In Memory of Betty Briski &  
Geraldine Moroder 
James Weadick 
In Memory of Patricia Docktor 
Jane Haugen 
In Memory of Eric Fredrickson 
John &Shirley Fredrickson 
In Memory of John J. Kraniak Jr. 
John Kraniak III 
 
DONORS 
Anonymous—several 
Thomas Callan 
Bob & Monica Cardenas 
Kathleen Carlson 
Stephen & Joanne Carter 
John & Barbara Ceaman 
Bill&Linda Ciske Schlichtholz 
Jennifer Citowitz 
Class of 1963 
Andrew Corrao 
Chuck Desmond 
Bridgette DeToro 
Deirdre Elliott 
Chukuka & Roslyn Enwemeka 
Daniel & Rachel Fellers 
Janet Ferrici 
John & Gail Firer 
Sharbil & Leila Firsan 
Nick Fisher 
Paul & Emily Fleisch 
Jack A. Godden 
Anthony & Jamie Gries 
Robert & Joan Heidenrich 
Elizabeth Hofer 
Tom & Susie Holsen 
Ann Shaughnessy Ibler 
Eric & Christine Jacobson 
Christopher & Jean Jaekels 
Gary & Jessica Johnson 
Derek, Melanie, & Matilda Johnson 
Frances Kaczor 

Tom & Christine Keating 
Phil & Sally LaRosa 
James & Marianne LeTart 
Karen Longrie 
Patty Mahon 
Margaret I. Manning 
Antoinette Miller 
Barb Miller 
Christopher & Joan Moroder 
Mike & Barbara Mueller 
Dennis & Judy Murphy 
Daniel & Jacqueline Murphy 
Charles & Margaret Nsubuga 
Eamonn O’Keeffe & Rebecca Jones 
Jason & Hilary Pelican 
Jeffery & Felicia Peterson 
Eileen Placek 
Matthew & Jill Repinski 
Paula Rhyner 
Ann Roche 
Jeanette Romano 
Troy & Jennifer Rysewyk 
Arlene Skover 
Jim & Peggy Stebnicki 
Joe & Beth Sullivan 
Lacy Tomczuk 
Courtney Vosmaer 
Marge Wachs 
Kenneth Wirth & Leslie Heinrich 
Bill & Shelly Wong 
Judith Zader 
In Memory of Judy Wolfe & Chase 
Wolfe 
Rob & Lynne Wolfe 
In Memory of Grandpa Bob Ullrich 
Isabel Ullrich 
In Memory of Bonnie Briski 
Robert & Alice Streicher 
In Memory of Leona & Maurice Lagrow 
Lenora Stone 
In Memory of Anthony & Geraldine 
Moroder 
Antoinette Miller 
In Memory of Arsenio Lawrence Siy III 
Anna Liza Siy 
Ronaldo Siy 
In Memory of Nancy H. Jaekels 
Anne Butrym 
Mary Anne Butscher 
Joseph Casper 
In Memory of Thomas Mulcahy 
Mary Anne Butscher 
In Memory of Evangeline Harrington 
Anne Harrington 
In Memory of Felicie Dadmun 
John & Jeanne Hoff 
In Memory of John Kraniak Jr. 
John J. Kraniak, III 
In Memory of Gordon Meitner 
Rosemary Meitner 
 

2013-2014 Saint Eugene School Annual Fund Appeal 
Thank you to the generous parishioners, alumni and their parents, and friends who made the 2013-14 Annual 
Fund Appeal a success. Thank you to the current parents, 82% of whom contributed this year, setting a new rec-
ord! Thank you to our dedicated co-chairs, Barbara & Harry Desmond and Daniel & Marybeth Gabler. Every gift 
matters!  The 2013-14 Annual Fund raised $91,666 for operating expenses, financial aid, and the endowment. 

Continued on page 6 
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 I n  M e m o r y …  
St. Eugene School community extends sympathy to the family and friends of … 

 

  
 
Jeffrey Brier, former St. Eugene School student during 
the 1960s and ‘70s, brother of Dennis ‘74, Kim, and 
Randy, and father of Desi, student during the 1990s 
 
Margaret Anne “Panne” Casper, mother of John ‘70, 
Joseph ‘75, and Philip ‘76   
 
Michael Cavaluzzi, father of Nicholas, Mark, Melinda 
‘71, Peter ’73,  Andrew ‘75, and Lisa ‘78  
 
Sr. Mary Catherine Daly, formerly Sr. Mary Devota, 
R.S.M., second principal of St. Eugene School, 1965-
1967 
 
George Dolan, father of Catherine ’71, Michael, Marga-
ret ‘74,  Matthew, James, and Mary; grandfather of Da-
vid ‘00, John ’06, and Michael   
 
Nancy Gaus, mother of William ’75 , Mary ‘77, and Ju-
lie ‘81   
 
Patricia Ann Gebhardt , mother of Ellen ‘66, Georgia 
‘68, Patty ‘69, Peter ‘69, Sarah ‘71, Joseph ‘74 
(deceased), and Mary ‘77  
 
Azizeh Kashou, mother of Noel ‘62, Heyam ‘63, John 
‘65, George ‘65, and Robert ‘73 
 
Robert D. Lewis, Sr., father of Robert ‘68, Jane ‘70, Sue 
‘74, David ‘75, and Glenn ’77  
 
Nancy McElhone, middle school social studies teacher 
2005-2009 
 
John D. McGourthy, Sr., father of John ’78, Bryan ‘ 82, 
Kathryn ’86, Thomas ’88, and Edward 
 

 
 
John Mullahy, father of Brian ‘75, Nancy ‘77, Mark ‘79, 
and Maureen 
 
Mary Anne Sadler, mother of Mary Beth, Barbara ‘64, 
and Jeff ‘67   
 
Ernst “Ernie” von Schledorn, father of Arthur ‘68, 
Mark ‘70, and Eric ‘72 
 
Larry V. Tylke, father of former St. Eugene teacher 
Suzanne Riesen; grandfather of Jack ‘14 and current 
students Brady and Henry Riesen 
 
 
St. Eugene SPIRIT is honored to publish memorials.   
Please send notices to nettesheims@archmil.org or St. 
Eugene School SPIRIT, 7600 N. Port Washington Rd, 
Fox Point, WI 53217 

 

Annual Fund Donors continued 
 
THANK YOU TO THESE MATCHING DONORS 
Badger Meter 
Baird Foundation    
Harley-Davidson Foundation   
Marsh & McLennan Companies 
Morgan Stanley 
Northwestern Mutual Foundation 
Roy’s Plumbing, Inc. 
US Bancorp Foundation      
Energies Foundation     
Wells Fargo Foundation   

 

Seeking Alumni Updates! 
 

We are updating our records.  Please send us your 
email address.  And can you share email and home 
addresses for your siblings or other alums?  Are you 
interested in reunion planning?  Will you send news 
about your life, work, family, education, travel, 
awards, and activities for sharing in future issues of 
SPIRIT?  Please reply to Susie Desmond Nettesheim at 
nettesheims@archmil.org, or 414-918-1120, or  
7600 N. Port Washington Rd, Fox Point, WI  53217. 

7600 N. Port Washington Rd., 
Fox Point, WI 53217 

414-918-1120  www.steugeneschool.com 

 

mailto:nettesheims@archmil.org

